
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BEACON FALLS 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

C/O TOWN HALL 

10 MAPLE AVENUE 

BEACON FALLS, CT 06403 

 

October 24, 2017 

 

Town Clerk Leonard C. Greene 

c/o Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

 

Please be advised that there will be a Joint Land Use Workshop on Monday, October 

30, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. in the Town Hall Assembly Room, 10 Maple Avenue, Beacon 

Falls, CT.    
 

AGENDA  

 

1. Call to Order/Pledge to the Flag 

2. Introduction of new EDC Consultant 

3. Discussion on coordination of Land Use application and approval process 

4. Adjournment 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Martha Melville 

Acting Administrative Assistant 

 

CC: 

Board of Selectmen 

M. Opuszynski, Land Use 

K. McDuffie, Planning & Zoning 

J. Betkoski, J. Rodorigo, Economic Development Commission 

J. Rodorigo, Board of Finance 

W. Mis, Zoning Board of Appeals 

J. Smith, Water Pollution Control Authority 

E. J. Smith, Inland Wetlands 

R. Minnick, Land Steward 

J. Baldwin, Building Inspector 

M. Mormile, Zoning Enforcement Officer 

D. Keating, Wetlands Enforcement Officer 

 


